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PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION OF CHEMISTRY TEACHERS (PACT)
SEMINAR-WORKSHOP

The Philippine Association of Chemistry Teachers (PACT) will hold the
seminar-workshop on gold, entitled: Our Wealth in Gold: Bounty, Economy,
Environment on February 19, 2011 at the FUSE-LCT, Pearl of the Orient Tower,
Roxas Blvd., Malate, Manila in celebration of its 50t founding anniversary and
Chemistry Week on the same date.

The seminar will focus on the economic, geological and chemical
perspectives of gold, a precious metal found in large deposits in the Philippines,
and are meant to provide knowledge and appreciation of the importance of gold in
our country, and in the world.

The participants in this seminar-workshop are secondary and tertiary level
chemistry teachers.

The registration fee for this activity is Eight Hundred Pesos (PhP800.00) for
PACT members and One Thousand One Hundred Pesos (PhP1,100.00) for
nonmembers, to be paid on or before February 11, 2011.

For more information, contact Dr. Myrna S. Rodriguez, Associate Professor
of Chemistry, UPLB and President, PACT, at the Institute of Chemistry, College of
Arts and Sciences, UPLB, College, Laguna at telefax no.: (049) 536-2241; e-mail
address: pactsec@gmail.com or visit website: www.pinoychemteacher.org.
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